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         I am deeply troubled by the emergence of these floating houseboats that 
potentially anchor themselves wherever they choose, with out regard to privately 
owned camps proximity , being rented out by unknown people, that might interfere 
with our activities ,encroach upon beaches, or put in jeopardy items on said property, 
engage in loud parties  , potentially hazardous or illegal substance abuse. I hope that it
might be possible to get ahead of the coming trend with guidelines for distances from 
established camps and sanitation requirements, pollution of  both air and water, 
increased fishing and the possibility of invasive water plants introduction. Thank you 
for your consideration in this matter


